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targeted public awareness campaign, ideally led by the Anti-Slavery Commissioner, would 
help to address confusion, support compliance, and drive a 'race to the top' for reporting 
entities. 

Recommendation 

The implementation of the NSW anti-slavery scheme should be supported by a public 
awareness campaign. 

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to the Inquiry. Questions may be directed in the 
first instance to  , Principal Policy Lawyer, at    or 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Elizabe� 
President 
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